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Miscellaneous 

 
 
Lost and Found:  For the last time this year, lost and found has been spread out on the table by the 
cafeteria.  Please take a moment to look through it and take your items home!  Thank you. 
 
End of the Year Dates to Remember:  
Today:  Last day of school for 6th and 7th graders.  The 6th grade awards assembly will take place at 
8:40 a.m. and 7th grade at 10:45 a.m. in the Fine Arts Gym.  Students who ordered yearbooks will get 
them at the end of the day.  We will also have extras for sale for $25.00.  We’ll dismiss early, at 11:30 
a.m.   
~Report Cards will be mailed home to every student this year providing all school fees and fines 
are paid. 
*Students are reminded to pay their negative lunch balances, p.e. fines, library fines, classroom 
book fines today! 
 
Rocket Girls Camp:   Presented by the Challenger Learning Center (CLC), Rocket Girls is for girls 
entering grades 4-8. The camp will run June 23-26 from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the CLC on the Normal 
campus, 1500 West Raab Road. 
With the theme of Engineer Your Future Adventure, attendees will engage in a variety of hands-on 
activities, such as engineering challenges, computer programming, a space launch and do-it-yourself 
projects. For questions and to register for Rocket Girls, parents are encouraged to call 309-268-8160. 
Registration is also available online at heartland.edu/communityEd. 
 

WCUSD BUS RIDER POLICY 

Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus besides your own.  At the 

junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus.  In emergency situations where a parent 

needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the parent stating the reason 

why a student should ride an alternate bus.  A student riding with others on alternate buses for social 

reasons is not allowed. 

                                                                

Sports News 

The following girls still owe track uniforms or fines for lost items: 

Joelle Tisckos - lost sweatpants #45 and uniform top 

Jayde Ishmael - lost sweatpants/top #96 and uniform top and bottom 

Jenna McCarty - lost sweatshirt #65 

Madie Ratliff - lost sweatpants #39 

The above items will need to be returned to Mrs. Gudwien or the office by the end of the day tomorrow.  

We will be unable to mail report cards unless this happens.  Each item lost is $12.50. 

Sports Boosters Golf Outing:  We have flyers in the office about the golf outing that happens on July 

19, sponsored by the Williamsville Sports Boosters.  Come to the office and pick up a flyer soon if you 

think your parents are interested.  Call Matt Seman, 638-2452 or Michelle Buscher, 494-5475 for info. 

 

Next Sports Boosters Meeting:  Wednesday, June 11, 5:30 p.m.  Sherman Village Hall 

 

 

 



  

 

Have A Great Summer!!! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


